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From: Bradley Gifford <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 11:14 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Friday, August 16, 2019 - 11:14 
Submitted by anonymous user: 184.67.186.190 
Submitted values are: 

Date: Friday, August 16, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Bradley 
Last Name: Gifford 
Email:  
Address:  28th Street West 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):  
Subject: In support of the Low emissions community Plan 
Meeting (if known):  
Comments: 
Good morning, 
I (and my family) wanted to write in to voice our support of the Low-Emissions community plan. Creating a sustainable, durable, and 
socially conscious community is imperative to the future of our beautiful city. 

As part of the residential building industry I have seen first hand how building to higher level of energy efficiency can help our 
buildings not only be sustainable but also healthier, durable, and affordable housing.  I have also seen how our current codes are 
completely inadequate in getting us there. 

I am worried that people will look at this in a purely economic way and that the plan will be neutered down to a shell. Please 
understand that change is needed, and that change always costs something. We've made this mess, lets clean it up. 
Attachments: 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/330687 




